


As we approach the close of another eventful year, I find myself reflecting on the incredible journey we've shared as a 
credit union community. It's a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the support, dedication, and resilience each 
of you has demonstrated.

This holiday season, I wish you and your loved ones an abundance of joy, warmth, and cherished moments. Whether you 
are surrounded by family, connecting with friends, or finding solace in quiet reflections, may the spirit of the holidays fill 
your heart with happiness.

Looking ahead to the upcoming year, I am excited about the opportunities that lie ahead for our credit union. We remain Looking ahead to the upcoming year, I am excited about the opportunities that lie ahead for our credit union. We remain 
dedicated to enhancing your banking experience, offering innovative solutions, and ensuring your financial well-being is 
at the forefront of everything we do.

MembersFirst CT FCU is more than a financial institution; it is a community of individuals working together toward 
shared goals. Thank you for being an essential part of our credit union family. Your trust and loyalty are the driving 
forces behind our achievements. I wish you a Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and a New Year filled with prosperity, 
good health, and exciting possibilities.

Warm regards,Warm regards,

Ed Hogan
CEO, MembersFirst CT FCU

Start Saving Smarter Today!
Discover Our Competitive Rates at MembersFirst CT FCU

Whether you're saving for 
a dream vacation, your 
future retirement, or any 
other goal - the time to 
start is now. 
We understand that We understand that 
everyone's savings needs 
are unique. That's why we 
offer a range of savings 
accounts designed to help 
you reach your goals, no 
matter how big or small 
they may be.they may be.

Holiday Message

As we reflect on the past year, we extend our 
deepest gratitude for your unwavering support 
in building a stronger community. 

Together, we've made a significant impact on 
various Meriden and Wallingford nonprofits, 
including:

Kiwanis Food Drive
Meriden Little League SponsorshipMeriden Little League Sponsorship
American Cancer Society (ACS)
The Cove for Grieving Children
The Sisters’ Project
Project Graduation
Meriden Puerto Rican Festival Sponsorship
Choate Pickleball Sponsorship
Humane Society RescueHumane Society Rescue
Adopt a Family
And many more...

Thank you for being the driving force behind 
these impactful initiatives. Here's to another 
year of making a difference together!

Thank You For Your Support
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